
  Himachal Pradesh 

                                                              Public Service Commission 

No. 04-06/2024-Vol-I-PSC (R-III)                        Dated: 22.08.2025 

                                                              Press Note 

                                                              Himachal Pradesh Public Service Commission has issued  

e-call letters for the Document Verification scheduled to be held from 04.09.2025 to 09.09.2025 

at Police Line Bharari, District Shimla for the post(s) of Constable (Male & Female) for 

specialized duties in H.P. Police Department. The said posts were advertised vide advertisement 

No. 24/10-2024 & 25/10-2024 dated: 04.10.2024. 

                                                             The e-call letters of provisionally admitted candidates for 

the said posts along with instructions to the candidates have been uploaded on Commission’s 

website i.e. www.hppsc.hp.gov.in/hppsc and the concerned candidates have also been informed 

through SMS/ e-mails on their respective Cellular Nos./e-mail ID(s) as mentioned by them in the 

Online Recruitment Application Forms. 

                                                                In case of any enquiry, the candidates can contact 

Commission’s office on any working day from 10:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M. on telephone No. 0177-

2624313/ 2629739 and Toll Free No. 1800-180-8004. 

 

Sd/-                                                                                                                                           

                        (Nivedita Negi) IAS 

           Secretary 

                 H.P. Public Service Commission 

         Telephone No.0177-2623786 

http://www.hppsc.hp.gov.in/hppsc

